

June 6, 2024

Jeff DeGraffenreid and Dave Anderson 100 East Santa Fe St. Olathe, KS 66061

Dear Jeff and Dave,

On behalf of the National Weather Service Kansas City/Pleasant Hill StormReady team, I would like to extend my congratulations to you and the rest of City of Olathe staff for a successful StormReady renewal! Thank you for your dedication to safety and severe weather awareness. You continue to do excellent work, and we appreciate your contribution to the National Weather Service's effort to save lives and reduce the impact from the many types of dangerous weather that occur in our area.

The StormReady designation for City of Olathe is now renewed through July 15, 2028, and all information has been updated on the StormReady website. If you have any questions or need anything at all, please let us know.

Congratulations!

Brad Temeyer

Meteorologist/StormReady Focal Point

National Weather Service

Kansas City/Pleasant Hill, Missouri



